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Steve Shapiro, Virginia Codes Consultant

Steven Shapiro has joined AOBA’s Government Affairs team as Virginia Codes Consultant.  In this role, he will serve as the primary representative for commercial and multifamily real estate owners and managers in the Building Code development process overseen by the Virginia Department of Housing and Community Development (DHCD).  

Mr. Shapiro recently retired as the Chief Building Code Official for the City of Hampton, Virginia; a role in which he served since 1987.  Prior to that, he served in various roles for the City of Hampton including Deputy Director of Community Development, Director of Codes Compliance and Chief Building Inspector for Arlington County.  He is also a past President of the International Code Council (ICC) and the Virginia Building and Code Officials Association (VBCOA) and the Building Officials and Code Administrators International.  

He earned a Master’s degree in Public Administration from George Washington University.  He additionally holds a Bachelor’s degree in Zoology from the University of Maryland and an Associate’s degree in Engineering from Northern Virginia Community College.  
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